Livingston Parish Children's Choirs



Chanson, Inc.

LPCC...Inspiring harmony in the community since 1991.

Choral Directors
Barbara Walker
Melanie Rushing
Robin Truax
Stephanie Watts

PresidentShannon Bernard

Vice-President
Dr. Edwin Walker

Artistic Director
Barbara Walker

Sponsorship Chairman Regina Walker

*Membership Chairman*Shelly Strobel

Treasurer Jim Otken

Bookkeeper Alisa Verret

Choir Council President Amanda Luneau

Members at Large
Madelyn Benton
Stephen Bond
Colleen Busby
Kathy Harris
Judge Bob Morrison
Dawn Rush
Dinah Toups
Carey Wascom
John Wascom
Heidi Wendt
Melanie Zaffuto

Because Chanson, Inc. (LPCC) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, your donations are tax deductible.



Sponsor Us!

LPCC is celebrating our 26th year of dedicated service to the children of the greater Livingston Parish area. Your support will be needed more than ever due to the recent flood. Our choirs are still meeting regularly, and sound wonderful, but as expected, our enrollment is a bit down, and our financial support from individuals and small-businesses in Livingston Parish may be impacted as well.

There is no better way to help our community re-grow and prosper than to invest in the future of our children! There is no better time than NOW.

LPCC represents Livingston Parish with style and talent. Chorale has performed in Carnegie Hall, the Vatican, Canterbury Cathedral, and Salzburg Dom Cathedral, as well as for former President George Bush, Sr. and two Louisiana governors.

Because of grants and financial support from people like you, we keep our tuition affordable (only \$300/year!), offer scholarships, and provide the very best music instruction for children from Kindergarten through High School.

Support LPCC with cash or in-kind donations.

Our beautiful high-gloss magazine spring programs are printed and donated to LPCC each year by North Oaks Medical Center, and will be presented at our 2017 Spring Concert on Friday, May 5^{th} . Sponsors are prominently listed in the program magazine.

Benefactors, Underwriters and Sustainers will receive a complimentary AD, can add their logo to the concert program listing, and are also included on the LPCC website.

Please complete the attached form to choose from the sponsorship categories and mail your check today. All gifts are greatly appreciated.

The deadline to be included in our spring program: March 25, 2017

Our Federal Exempt tax number is 72-1195-445. www.LPCCsing.org

LPCC is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization incorporated as Chanson, Inc. in accordance with the laws of the state of Louisiana.

LPCC is supported by grants from the New Orleans Jazz and Heritage Foundation, and from the Louisiana Division of the Arts, Office of Cultural Development, Department of Culture, Recreation and Tourism in cooperation with the Louisiana State Arts Council as administered by the Arts Council of Greater Baton Rouge.